
 

 
 

WALK MAKER® BUILDING FORMS 
 

 
 
Product Description 
QUIKRETE® Walk Maker Building Forms are 
reusable plastic molds for creating patterned walks, 
paths, patios, courtyards, etc.   
 
Sizes: QUIKRETE® Walk Maker Building Forms are 
nominally 2’ x 2’ x 2” 
 
Patterns:  Country Stone, Running Bond Brick, 
European Block and Basket Weave Brick 
 
INSTALLATION 
 
1. Walk Preparation- The Walk Maker can be 
placed on any relatively flat surface.  It will 
automatically configure the concrete to the existing 
base.  For professional results, remove one inch of 
topsoil, and level Walk Maker before filling with 
concrete.  Removed topsoil can be utilized to fill in 
open spaces on sides and between concrete after walk 
has set up. 
 
2. Concrete Mixing- Add 2.5 quarts of water to each 
80-lb. bag or 2 quarts of water to each 60-lb. bag of 
QUIKRETE® Concrete or Fiber-Reinforced 
Concrete Mix. Mix thoroughly until a plastic-like 
(moldable) consistency is reached. If additional water 
is required, add small amounts until the correct 
consistency is obtained. The final water content 
should be 2.5-4.5 qts. for each 80 lb. bag, or 2-3.5 
qts. for each 60 lb. bag. 
 
3. Fill Mold- Use a bucket or trowel to fill each mold 
cavity level with surface of mold. 
 
4. Smooth Surface- While concrete is still in mold, 
pat and smooth cavity surface with trowel. Remove 
mold promptly. 

 
 
5. Finish Surface- After removing the mold, smooth 
all edges with a trowel until appearance is 
satisfactory. Dipping trowel in water may be helpful. 
Place the mold adjacent to the completed section and 
continue this process until your project is completed. 
 
 
6. Curing Concrete and Outlining/Trimming 
Blocks- Concrete should be damp-cured for 5-7 days 
for the greatest strength or QUIKRETE® Acrylic 
Concrete Cure and Seal #8800 can be applied once 
the concrete hardens, but is still damp. (Apply 
according to directions on the package). To 
outline/trim blocks, fill-in separations with 
QUIKRETE® Sand (Topping) Mix after concrete has 
cured.  Place dry Sand Mix in cracks and sweep in to 
desired level.  Dampen the Sand Mix with a fine mist 
of water (Do Not Overwet). Let Sand Mix harden to 
finish the project. 
 
Note: Surface Color and Texture- The addition of 
QUIKRETE® Liquid Cement Color will dramatically 
enhance any Walk Maker project. Mix the liquid 
color with water before adding it to the dry concrete 
mix. A variety of surface textures may be obtained by 
experimenting with different finishing techniques; 
i.e. a metal trowel will make a smooth surface, a 
wooden trowel will make a rougher surface and a 
brushed surface will add texture and expose more 
aggregate. 

 


